
 
PTCA Board Report - Prepared for February 13, 2020 

 
1. Treasurer’s Report: Membership is holding steady at 294 memberships with 77 donated memberships. The 

PTCA will continue to encourage membership among the school community.  The PTCA is on track with current 
expenditures outside of additional expenses. School pictures brought in less revenue than expected. Bingo Night 
also brought in a bit less than expected, still awaiting final numbers on expenses. We have started getting 
registrations for RWTW. The bank account balance as of 1/31/2020 was $39,767.89 

 
2. January Grants: All applicants have been notified.  
 

 
 

3. Event Updates 
a. Bingo Night was a quick sell out and everyone had a great time. Estimated Income - $2,268. Estimated 

Expenses: $370 
b. Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week planning is well-under way. Scheduled for the week of 3/30. The 

Beacon will be offering special discounts to ANCS Staff that week as well.  
c. Run with the Wolves registration has begun and we are far ahead of where we were last year. Offering 

discounts to PTCA members and teachers.  Training runs will be back this year led by Matt Underwood.  
d. Upcoming Events 

i. 2/21 Third Friday Coffee 
ii. 3/6 First Friday Fitness 

iii. 3/9 Exec Committee Meeting 
iv. 3/20 Third Friday Coffee 
v. 3/30-4/3 Teacher Appreciation 

Week 
vi. 3/? TBD MC Coffee (on date 5th 

graders visit 

vii. 4/3 First Friday Fitness 
viii. 4/13 Exec Committee Meeting 

ix. 4/17 Third Friday Coffee 
x. 5/2 Run with the Wolves  

xi. 5/12 PTCA General Meeting & 
Picnic 

xii. 5/18 Exec Committee Meeting 

4. PTCA Executive Team Planning Meeting for 2020-21 – March 28th 9am – Agenda will be draft budget, draft 
calendar, draft slate, volunteer recruitment needs, and proposed new initiatives (i.e. - Events hosted by Grade 
Level, PTCA Membership Incentive Program, BoxTops Money Special Grants Cycle.) 


